


Apprentice Appreciation 




We would like to applaud Jack
Gardham (Top), Joe Deakin
(Middle) and Dylan Buckley

(Bottom), who have all recently
completed a 4-year Glenair

apprenticeship programme in our
machine shop. 



Well done and thank you for the

hard work and dedication, in
successfully attaining a HND in

Mechanical Engineering. 



We would like to wish you all the
best with your future careers at

Glenair! 



Congratulations
are in order...



Above are a few pictures from our apprentice appreciation
breakfast events that were held on Monday 6th March and

Tuesday 14th March 2023. 



We are proud of our Glenair apprentices and look forward
to welcoming the next cohort later in the year.




Keep a lookout on our company notice board for more
details, our 2023 apprentice intake will be live soon...



Please do not forget our employee referral scheme, if you

can recommend a friend or relative to join our ever-
expanding team you will be eligible to receive £250, as per

company policy!

Employee Referral Scheme


